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NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE HEARING 
 

Antonio Herrara 

c/o Piston Auto 

1324 Arcade Street, Unit A 

Saint Paul, MN  55117 

E-mail:  bugarinsanchezdavid@gmail.com 

 

RE: Hearing for Auto Repair Garage license for Piston Automotive Co.; doing business as Piston Auto; 

1324 Arcade Street, Unit A 

 

Mr. Herrara, 

 

During the notification period of January 31, 2022, to March 4, 2022, an objection was received to your 

license. This objection triggered a hearing for your Auto Repair Garage license. You are notified and invited 

to participate in a hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer. The correspondence is attached for your 

review in preparation for the hearing.  Per co-owner Mr. Sanchez’s request, a Spanish interpreter will be 

provided at this hearing.   

 

Please provide e-mail addresses for Pablo Antonio Bugarin Sanchez and David Alejandro Bugarin Sanchez. 

 

The Legislative Hearing will be held on:  

Date/Time: Thursday, March 10, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 

Location:  Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse 

   15 West Kellogg Boulevard 

   Saint Paul, MN  55102 
 

At this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At the end of 

the hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be approved, approved with 

conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge. The City Council will have the final authority to 

grant or deny this license. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

Recording Secretary 

 

c:  DSI Staff: Jeffrey Fischbach, Ross Haddow, Eric Hudak, YaYa Diatta 

  Therese Skarda, City Attorney’s Office 

 

Attachments: DSI Notice of License Application, Contested Letter  

 

Notice E-Mailed: 3/2/2022 by Racquel Naylor, 651-266-8573 
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